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Heller Statement on Energy Vote 
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on today’s vote on the Renewable Energy and Energy Conservation Tax Act (H.R. 5351).   
“Our country badly needs a comprehensive energy policy that provides affordable energy for Americans and ensures a strong economy.  Energy legislation from this Congress should strive to achieve three basic goals – it should lessen our country’s dependence on foreign oil; increase our domestic energy supply; and should not raise taxes. 
Last month, energy prices increased 1.5 percent, triggering food prices to increase by 1.7 percent.  The lack of a long-term energy plan is forcing the cost of living to increase in this country.  An $18 billion tax increase on domestic oil producers is not going to help middle-class families and Nevadans on a fixed income pay their energy bills or reduce their burden at the gas pump,” said Heller.    
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